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COMMUNION NOTES 
At this time the common cup will not be used. A traveling tray will be 

available for those who desire it.  

We ask ourselves questions of examination: 

 Do I believe that I am a sinner and am I sorry for my sins? 

 Do I believe that Jesus is my Savior and that through faith in Him my 
sins are forgiven? 

 Do I believe that in this meal I receive the true Body and Blood of  
Jesus, for the forgiveness of my sins, not just a symbol of it? 

 Do I intend, with the help of God, to live a Christian life? 

We welcome to the altar all who answer yes 
to these questions and believe as we do.  

 

Those who have never communed with us before 
are asked to speak to the Pastor or Elder before the service. 

If you’re not ready to participate in the Lord’s Supper with us, please feel 
free to come forward. Folding of your arms will indicate to the Pastors 

your desire to receive a blessing. 

 

 The Topel family 
would like to thank all 
of our friends at Grace 
Lutheran Church for 
the beautiful flowers 
you sent for Mark's service. 
 We are thankful for all of the prayers, 
love and support you have given us     
during this devastating time in our lives. 
We are also grateful for the love and 
friendship we have shared with you 
throughout our lives for decades. We have 
been blessed over and over by our church 
family. God is good. 
 

Sincerely, 

Trish, Jet, Gracie and Hayden 



This Week’s Schedule 

MEMORIAL DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH MISSION 

 

June 26 - 29 
Registration is OPEN to 
Volunteer & Participate 

at vbs.grace.lc 
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